Published online: 2020-05-14

Letters to Editor

Authors' Reply

Dear Sir,

Thank you for sharing Dr. Roy Chowdhury's letter with me. I think it deserves publication in our journal to make-up for the omissions that she points out. I have in my article apologized for any inadvertent and of course unintentional lapses.

By the way the lady is wrong when she says that 1947-

1948 was the pre-endotracheal tube era of anaesthesia. Ivan Magill described his tube just after or during the 1st World War. This fact should be corrected when the letter is published. Arthur Guedel introduced the cuffed tube in 1928.

H. S. Adenwalla

Dept. of Plastic Surgery, Burns and The Charles Pinto Centre for Cleft Lip, Palate and Craniofacial Anomalies, Member of the Advisory Board of Smile Train

Notices

The National Academy Burns - India (NABI)

is hosting its
Annual conference on 4th, 5th, and 6th January, 2007 at Mumbai.

On behalf of all the members of the organizing committee and as a President 2006-2007 of NABI and Chairman of NABI – 2007. May I request you to kindly include the following information of this conference in your "forthcoming events / calendar of events"

NABICON – 2007: 15th Annual Conference of National Academy of Burns - India. Will be held from 4th, 5th, and 6th January 2007 at Mumbai.

Venue: R. D. Choksi Auditorium, Tata Memorial Hospital, Ernest Borges Marg, Parel, Mumbai - 400 012, India

Please Contact:

Conference Secretariat, NABICON 2007 office, VAMA Events, 69, Janki Niwas, Jyotibha Phule Rd, Naigaon Dadar (East), Mumbai – 400 014,India Tel: 91 22 24137990 | Fax: 91 22 24133700 | E-mail: nabicon2007@rediffmail.com

or

Organizing Secretaries:

Dr. Shailesh Ranade: dr.shailesh@rediffmail.com (098211 66958), Dr. Shankar Shrinivasan: plastic_shankar@hotmail.com (098210 58474)